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NOTICE OF 121st MONETARY POLICY COMMITTEE MEETINGS 

 

Furtherance to our earlier notice, the 121st Monetary Policy Committee Meeting will 

now be held in the week of November 25, 2024, to review developments in the 

economy. 

A decision on the outcome of the meeting will be communicated to the public on 

November 29,2024. 


